
April 7, 2011 meeting, 
 
 
The Town of Franklin Board of Aldermen had a special called meeting on Thursday, April 7, 
2011 at 6:00 P.M. at Franklin Airport Franklin, North Carolina. The purpose of the meeting was 
to have a joint meeting with Macon County and the Town of Highlands.  
 
The following Town of Franklin Board members were present:  Mayor Joe Collins, Aldermen 
Verlin Curtis, Joyce Handley, Billy Mashburn and Bob Scott.  Alderman Carolyn Pattillo was 
absent.     
 
The Board took no action. 
  
Adjournment 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:00 P.M. 
 
 
 
             
        ______________________________ 
        Joe Collins, Mayor 
 
 
        ______________________________ 
        Janet A. Anderson, Town Clerk 
 


